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SUBJECT: In Favor of H.B.2556 (Support Paycheck transparency)  

  

 MESSAGE: To the Business and Labor Committee: 

  

 I am writing to express my support of HB 2556, which will require employers to 

provide paystubs that explain deductions in plain language. HB 2556 ensures that 

workers will receive a paycheck that clearly explains any deductions in pay, and the 

amount deducted.  

  

 Workers should be able to read and understand their paychecks. Paycheck 

readability will go a long way towards preventing mistakes in wage deduction.  

  

 This is a good bill and should pass. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: William Shike 


